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Educatinna'lest
Dear KidsQuest Parents and Carers, Friday 15 September 2023

Over the past two weeks we have been exploring new beginnings and making friendships old and new.
The children have been participating in making healthy pizzas, playing board games and other games
like Jenga. They have also enjoyed drawing pictures of their friends and talking about what makes a
good friend. Next week we shall continue the theme of making relationships and think about how to
look after a pet.

As a result of the new gates around the school, your child should be dropped off/collected from the red
gates located at the front of the school near the main entrance. When an adult is not in the playground,
please ring the KidsQuest doorbell on the large mosaic wall.

Thank you and we hope you have a lovely weekend.

Miss Golding, Miss Kelly and the KidsQuest Team.

To contact us for any reason, please get in touch via: Wallace Fields Infant School, Wallace Fields, Epsom KT17 3AS
or 020 8394 0647 or www.wfis.co.uk or office.wfis@sfet.org.uk
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